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We had a Christmas Round Table meeting (with square tables) that was 
attended by Maria, Anne, Ann, Ben, Bob R, Emmet (and Ruth), Matt, Rick 
and Bob F.  
 
There was a nice buffet (on a long rectangular table) of chicken breasts, the 
ubiquitous mixed salad (but topped with a white dressing today), and small 
fried cube pieces of potato. 
 
Ann chose two seasonal songs: The Packer song for the football season and 
Jingle Bells for the Christmas season.  Looks like we will keep singing the 
Packer song as long as they keep winning.   Most of us enjoyed the great 
Packer victory over Minnesota Monday evening---my condolences to you 
Rick. 
 
We had a Happy Dollar from Rick to congratulate and thank the members, 
especially Anne and Maria, who helped with the  very successful Holiday 
Party for the Nicolet School kids at the Riverside Ballroom.  Ann Patteson had 
an interesting comment that even though the party has become routine for us, 
it is something new and exciting for the students each year because it is 
always their first time attending the party.  Rick said that he will send a $200 
check to the Preble High School Key Club for their assistance at the party. 
 
 

 



 

Next Monday, December 30, we will have some of the Southwest High School 
Key Club members as guests at our noon meeting.  They will tell us about 
their club activities. 
 
As the Christmas season with all of the nice songs comes to an end for 
another year, I think about one of my favorite songs: “I’m dreaming of a White 
Christmas, but if I run out of white, red wine will be okay!” 
 
 

 
 
 
By: Bob Fahres 

 


